SALT CREEK VALLEY FESTIVA

PO, BOX 247  RICHMOND DALE, OHIO 45673
PHONE: 884-4474

DEAR : LADIES AND GENTLEMEN

The 1997 Salt Creek Valley Festival is just around the corner,
and plans for the Festival are currently being finalized. The
Festival committee would like to invite you and your group to
participate in the Grand Parade that will be held on Sunday
September 14 at 3:00 pm in Richmond Dale, Ohio.The parade line-up
will start in front of Southeastern High School. The line-up will
start at 2:00 pm.

This is the second'year that the Festival has been rejuvenated
after not being held for 20 years. We are looking foward to the
1997 Festival which will be held the second weekend of September.

There is an applicastion enclosed for this Years parade and needs
to be returned by September 10, 1997 to the above address or by
mailing to Bruce Ferrell 11190 U.S. 23 Lot 33 Waverly, Ohio

45690.
ank You:
Bae enoll

PARADE COORDINATOR
SALT CREEK VALLEY FESTIVAL



SALT CREEK VALLEY FESTIVAL

PO, BOX 247  RICHMOND DALE, OHIO 45673
PHONE: 884-4474

NAME OF ORGANIZATION PHONE

ADDRESS

TYPE OF ENTRY ___FLOAT ____ CAR ___ HORSES ____ ANTIQUES
_ FIRE TRUCKS ____POLITICAL ___ BANDS

CONTACT PERSON PHONE

NAMES OF THOSE RIDING IN OUR PARADE

NUMBER OF VEHICLES THAT WILL BE IN THE PARADE

IF YOU GROUP IS FROM ANOTHER FESTIVAL PLEASE WRITE BELOW
INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR FESTIVAL. YOUR REPRESENTATIVE FROM YOUR
FESTIVAL MAY BE ASKED TO TALK ABOUT YOUR FESTIVAL AFTER THE
PARADE AT THE MAIN STAGE AREA.



